August Sunset Beach Town Council Meeting Committee to Honor America's Veterans

Providing us time at The Town Council Work Session on 16 July 2012 was very much appreciated. We realize how busy each of you are, but we came away with a better understanding of the process.

In keeping with guidance we received, we reduced the size of the Memorial to 908 square feet. This size will allow us to maintain our vision to produce a simple and elegant Memorial. We also moved the flag pole from the Memorial proper to insure that if this area is racked with a heavy storm and the pole is damaged, repairs can be made without damaging the Memorial.

What we are now asking the Council to do is to approve the Veteran's Memorial project at the recommended location in the Sunset Beach Park. The positive vote will enable us to go forward with the project. Once approved, we will begin to raise funds, talk to donors, businesses and others to help us get the project finished. The project will not seek any tax payer dollars for the Memorial.

Thank you.

Gordon H. Coulson

Lieutenant Colonel (U.S. Army Retired)

President



